
Chestnut class

This week in maths we have 
been looking at place value. 

Children have been 
estimating and checking 

actual count.

English we have been looking 
at sentences and what we 

need in a sentence. 

Topic we have been 
learning about seasons 
and floods. The children 
have made a prediction 
on whether soil, sand or 
concrete could hold the 

most water and then 
checked to see if their 
prediction was correct 

Reminders
On Monday we will be swimming please can children come into school with their swimming items.

We have PE on a Monday and Wednesday, please can PE kits be in school for these days.
Forest school will be on a Tuesday so please can children bring in wellies and suitable clothing

Harry and Erika received 
head teacher awards and 

Adam received the kindness 
award today. Well done.


